
 
 

 

The Illinois Valley Youth Choir provides vocal instruction to school-age children by exploring choral music in fun and 
imaginative ways. Children are led to develop healthy singing techniques with a wide variety of musical repertoire. 

Rehearsals are every Tuesday 5:00-6:15 starting Jan 28th through April 
24th at L.P. High School in the choir room.  

The Spring Concert will be April 26th at 4:00 pm 

Mrs. Jenilyn Roether conducts the choir. She is a professional singer with 10+ years 
of experience teaching vocal music. She can be reached by phone at (815) 252-5582 

or email jenilyn.roether@gmail.com. 

 

FIND US ONLINE! www.ivyouthchoir.org     ADD US ON FACEBOOK! @ivyouthchoir 

Registration for Grades 3-8 

When: Tuesday, January 21st from 4:30-6:30pm 

How Much: Tuition is $80.00 

To Schedule: Call or text Abigail Smith, Choir Manager 
(815) 481-9555 or email abigaillin14@gmail.com 

  


